
I-75 at Daniels Parkway Interchange Improvements 446296-2

Project Details
Work Type Interchange

Construction
Phase Construction
Limits I-75 (SR 93) just

north and south
of Daniels
Parkway and CR
876/Daniels
Parkway east of
Danport
Boulevard to
west of Treeline
Avenue

City Fort Myers
County Lee
Road I-75
Construction
Cost

$37 Million
(Approx.)

Contact Information
Communications Team
FDOT-D1COMM

Construction Project Manager
Jesten Abraham
(863) 519-2889
Jesten.Abraham@dot.state.fl.us

Communications Team
Michaela Zawodny
Michaela.Zawodny@dot.state.fl.us

Communications Team
Brian Bollas
813-262-8549
brian.bollas@dot.state.fl.us

Communications Team
Bryn Parsons
239-985-7864
Bryn.Parsons@dot.state.fl.us

About
The purpose of this design project is to address the existing
operational deficiencies of I-75 and Daniels Parkway Interchange
within Lee County and to accommodate future travel demand
projections because of forecasted population and employment
growth.

The interchange improvements include the design of a diverging
diamond interchange (DDI), which will significantly reduce delays on
Daniels Parkway and reduce the number of conflict points to
improve overall safety for all users. The DDI also offers the ability to
accommodate future traffic volume growth.  Proposed improvements
are located within the limited access right-of-way.


